Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1051

From: BURCH Tim (tburci8)

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No extension of the emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 6:23:30 PM

Hello committee,

I'm writing to request that there be NO extension of the Emergency Bill.

The threat of covid has drastically decreased and with Omicron being the most prevalent variant, this poses very, very
little risk to the community.

True figures are starting to be revealed that the number of deaths associated with covid was inflated as most had serious
pre-existing medical conditions. It is not as bad as we were first made to believe. To add to this, schools are up and
running, business are opening their doors again, the mandatory check in app is no longer of use, state borders are open
and international tourists are allowed to return. This is all occurring with the knowledge that covid cases are still occurring
within the community. This itself highlights that the government does not consider this variant of covid to be of great
threat, so why extend the bill?

The powers associated with this bill have split the society. It has turned people against one another and left people
feeling discriminated against and isolated, resulting in many, many mental health issues (speaking from both what | have
witnessed and personal experience).

I'm happy to discuss things further if you would like to give me a call on || I A'terately, feel free to simply
reply to this email.

Please DO NOT vote in favour of extending the bill.

Thanks for your time

Kind regards
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IMPORTANT: This email and any attachments may contain legally privileged, confidential or private information, and
may be protected by copyright. You may only use or disclose this information if you are the intended recipient(s) and if
you use it in an authorised way. No other person is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print or
copy this email and any attachments without appropriate authorisation.

If you are not the intended recipient(s) and the email was sent to you by mistake, please notify the sender immediately by
return email or phone, destroy any hardcopies of this email and any attachments and delete it from your system. Any legal
privilege and confidentiality attached to this email is not waived or destroyed by that mistake.

The Department of Education carries out monitoring, scanning and blocking of emails and attachments sent from or to
addresses within the Department of Education for the purposes of operating, protecting, maintaining and ensuring
appropriate use of its computer network. It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not
affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility
with your computer system).

The Department of Education does not accept any responsibility for any loss or damage that may result from reliance on,
or the use of, any information contained in the email and any attachments.
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